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The Thrift Store will re-open 
January 5th. 

 
Thank you for your patronage 

throughout the year! 
 

    THRIFT STORE Just a reminder to 
check all parish 

activities, go to our 
website at www.st-justin.org. 

Click on the CALENDAR link, 
and you will find where it is 

being held and the times. 

Diocesan 
Wedding  

Anniversary 
Celebration 

 

Bishop Patrick J. McGrath would 
like to invite all couples who are 
celebrating their 5th (or less), 25th, 
40th and 50th (or more) Wedding 
Anniversaries in 2015 to participate 
in our Annual Wedding Anniversary 
Mass on February 14 at 2:00 p.m. 
at the Cathedral Basilica of Saint 
Joseph. 
 

The couples will be invited to renew 
their wedding vows and will receive 
a blessing from Bishop Patrick 
McGrath who will preside over the 
celebration. Each couple will also 
receive a certificate signed by the 
Bishop. A short reception will 
follow. 
 

3 Ways to Register  
 

• Online registration 
(www.dsj.org) 

• Fill out a registration form 
found in the Valley Catholic 
Newspaper 

• Fill out a copy of the 
registration form from your 
parish office 

 

You can submit filled out 
registration forms via fax at 
408.983.0121 OR mail to: 
Diocese of San Jose 
1150 North First Street #100 
San Jose, CA 95112 

If you suspect abuse in your parish, school or in the 
Diocese of San Jose, please contact:  Child Protective 
Services 408-299-2071; Call 911; or The Diocesan 
Office for the Protection of Children and Vulnerable Adults,           
408-983-0113 or email protection@dsj.org. If you suspect financial 
mismanagement in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, 
please contact: EthicsPoint: dsj.ethicspoint.com. 


